
In May, Mrs Potter was required (as all Art teachers are) to set out the GCSE 
work for the Art Moderator to assess and ensure that it met the Exam Board 
criteria.  The examiner was extremely impressed with the quality and diversity 
of the work and even photographed it to show other art teachers!

The exhibition was an excellent and outstanding success and a true celebration 
of all of the students’ hard work and dedication.  There were also several 
requests to purchase the art work!!

On Friday 8th July, it was Kettlebrook’s first GCSE ART & BTEC 

ART exhibition.  We were thrilled to receive a whole host of 

visitors including parents, carers, external agencies a Professor 

of Art Education, Tamworth Borough Council, neighbours, other 

schools and of course the most important guests of all; the 

artists themselves!  Our 2016 leavers are Georgia, Lili, Tammie 

Yasmin, CJ, Lucy, Kaine & Beth.

GCSE & BTEC ART EXHIBITION



All of the students flew through their BTEC Art & Design 

qualification and the GCSE Art results comprised of an ‘A’ 

and 3 ‘B’ grades!!!!

Three of the students have gone on to gain places at Lichfield 

College to study Level 3 art and photography and we wish 

them every success for this next exciting leg of their journey.



A big thank you also goes to Mrs Potter for 

being an outstanding Art teacher and an 

inspiration to our students. We now look 

forward to the wonderful artwork that our 

new year 11’s will no doubt produce....watch 

this space!!


